
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

ISSUE 20 | 27th July 2023 

Address: 

123 East Lassen Street Road, Los 

Angeles, California, USA 

 

Dear members of the Lisieux community, 

According to a report by the Black Dog Institute, it is a common misconception that mental 
illness emerges for the first time in adolescence. In fact, 2021 data shows that about 14% of 
Australian children aged 4-11 are experiencing a mental health disorder, with anxiety being 
most common. Children who are struggling are also at greater risk of continued problems in 
adolescence and adulthood including long-term mental illness and poor functional outcomes in 
education and relationships. This is a topic of great importance to every family and every 
school. On Monday 7 August all staff at Lisieux will be taking part in a day of professional 
development with psychologist Karen Young on this topic. Karen is the author of books ‘Hey 
Warrior’ and an expert in child and adolescent anxiety. We have arranged for Karen to present 
to families on the same evening at 7pm and I strongly urge you to come along and take part in 
this discussion. The evening will be free for Lisieux parents and family members, but bookings 
are essential. Please follow this trybooking link to reserve your place: 
https://www.trybooking.com/CKBVN  

As you will have heard me say many times previously, at Lisieux we believe wellbeing is 
integral to academic success, engagement and social learning. We proudly invest in optimising 
wellbeing and getting this right as a building block for all other types of success. We’ve had 
many enquiries about our small-group intervention programs since we launched our feedback 
survey last term. Last week we highlighted Shinrin-Yoku in our newsletter and later in this 
edition, we shine a light on our Atelier program. We are very lucky to have these special 
programs at Lisieux. 

 

 God’s blessings for the week ahead, 

Susan Ryan 

Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 

Principal 

 

 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 AUGUST  
 
Tues 1st P & F Meeting 
 MPA 7pm 
 ALL WELCOME 
 
 Confirmation Family Night 

7pm 
 St Therese Church 
 
Thur 3rd Year 5/6 Beach Discovery 

Day 
 
Fri 4th 100 Days of Prep 
  
 Fresh Fruit Friday $2 
 
Mon 7th Curriculum Day 
 STUDENT FREE DAY 
 
 Strengthening Children 

and Teens Against Anxiety 
 with Karen Young 
 7pm 
 Multi-Purpose Room 
 Tickets available via 

trybooking (details below) 
 
Tues 8th Wellbeing week 
 
Fri 11th District Athletics 
 
Mon 14th Science Week  
 
Mon 21st Book Week 
 Book Week Parade 9am 
 
Fri 25th Book Exchange Stall 
 
Sun 27th Rite of Enrolment Mass- 
 Confirmation 
 St Therese Church 8.45am 
 
Wed 30th Year ¾ Beach Discovery 
 

SEPTEMBER 
 
Fri 1st Fathers’ Day Stall 
 
Tues 5th Division Athletics 
 
Thurs 7th Year 5/6 Beach Discovery 
 
Tues 12th Sacrament of 

Confirmation 
 St Therse Church 5pm 
 
Fri 15th Footy Colours Day 
 Last Day of Term 3 
 3.30pm conclusion 
 

OCTOBER 

https://www.trybooking.com/CKBVN
mailto:Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMING SOON 

We are thrilled to announce that we have secured sought-after speaker and psychologist Karen Young, author of Hey 
Warrior books, to present to us at Lisieux on Monday 7 August. This will be free of cost to parents and community 
members, however, tickets are essential. Please use the link below to secure your tickets. Karen will speak to us about 
strengthening children and teens against anxiety, a most relevant and topical issue. 

https://www.trybooking.com/CKBVN 

 

Strengthening Children and Teens 

Aga inst Anxiety
How to strengthen all children and teens against anxiety, and build courage and resilience. 

About Karen Young
Karen has worked as a psychologist in private practice, and organisational and educational
settings. She is a sought-after speaker, educator, and consultant, and works with parents, schools,
government bodies, and child and adolescent focused organisations both in Australia and
overseas. Karen is the founder of ‘Hey Sigmund’, an internationally popular online resource that
provides contemporary, research-driven information on anxiety and the neurodevelopment of
children. She has written three books, including the bestselling ‘Hey Warrior’ and 'Hey Awesome',
which creatively assist children to understand and manage anxiety.

a new, empowering way for children, teens, and adults to think about anxiety, and how to use this

to manage anxiety;

the different ways anxiety can manifest, and what to do;

the connection between anxiety and learning, and how to switch on the learning brain;

the connection between anxiety and performance (exams, on stage, sports) and how to get

anxiety out of the way;

why anxiety can look like anger, and how to respond;

the power of parents to move children towards brave behaviour, and how to do this when anxiety

is in the way;

how to respond to anxiety in the moment to make way for calm and courage;

building their toolkit - the proven strategies for young people to calm anxiety;

how to build the mindset that will strengthen against anxiety and make way for brave behaviour;

how to build the solid neural foundations of resilience in all children.

What could our children and teens do if they knew in their hearts they were brave enough? All

children and teens are capable of their very own versions of greatness. For too many though, anxiety

will shut down their capacity to discover their potential - but it doesn't have to be this way. This

transformational session will provide the essential information and strategies to help all parents and

carers support children and adolescents to build courage and resilience, uncover their strengths, and

take anxiety back to small enough. We will discuss ways to nurture the skills and qualities that will

strengthen all children for life. Participants will learn:

Because we know they are mighty. Now to make sure they know it too.

https://www.trybooking.com/CKBVN


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Heavenly Father, 

 

You granted us a range of emotions. Sometimes our feelings are very big and we struggle to know what to do 
with them. Remind us that You are with us wherever we go. Your presence gives us the confidence to be strong 
and courageous. Help us not to be worried or discouraged, but to remember that You are always there to listen 
and to guide, and that we have many people in our lives to support us with our feelings. Amen. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration link: https://tagparish.com.au/Sacraments/Confirmation 
 

Key Dates:  
 

 

 Family Night-   Tuesday 1st August 2023- St Therese Church, Torquay 7pm 
 Rite of Enrolment Mass- Sunday 27th August 8.45am – St Therese Church, Torquay 
 Sacrament of Confirmation Tuesday 12th September 5.00pm – at St Therese Church, Torquay     

 

Any questions please contact Gerard Douglas- gerard.douglas@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 
 

https://tagparish.com.au/Sacraments/Confirmation


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Karen Young began her career as a psychologist before turning 
her hand to writing books for children. She has written a range 
of books that support children to understand emotions and 
personal strengths, and is now a sought-after public speaker on 
the topic of child and adolescent anxiety. ‘Hey Awesome’ is a 
reminder for all children that everything they need to be brave, 
strong and brilliant is already in them. The book is a beautiful 
way to empower children who experience anxiety. By the same 
author, you may also like to check out ‘Hey Warrior’, ‘Dear You 
Brain’ and ‘But we’re not lions’. Karen is speaking at Lisieux on 
Monday 7 August at 7pm. For details on how to reserve a free 
ticket, see the trybooking link in this edition of The Tide. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Staff news 

Late last term, our school psychologist Katherine Stanley was involved in a car accident which has unfortunately left her 
unable to drive at the moment. Katherine has been away for the past fortnight and will remain absent for at least a further 
4 weeks. Your thoughts and prayers for her recovery would be appreciated. 

This week we farewelled Christine Edwards, who has been working as an Occupational Therapist with us this year. Christine 
has accepted a position to work in her area of passion which is aged care psychiatry with Barwon Health. 

 

 

Winter clothing 

With the commencement of Winter, and plenty of cold days ahead, we remind families of the importance of sending warm 
clothes for outdoor play and learning. Please ensure all items are clearly named. 

We currently have a collection box at Reception for any pre-loved Winter coats. This collection has been organised by our 
Year 2 team and if you can donate, it would be greatly appreciated. Items will be donated to a local charity. 

 

PRODUCTION NEWS 

You are still able to purchase our amazing production “When I Grow UP”on DVD or USB until the end of the day Friday 21st 

July. 

Please purchase through https://aperturefilms.com.au/order/?id=lisieux23 

https://aperturefilms.com.au/order/?id=lisieux23


 

Big Feelings: The Training Ground for Self-Regulation. 

By Karen Young 

 

Wherever our nervous systems are, theirs will follow. We will co-regulate or co-dysregulate. 

When we meet their big feelings with frustration or anger, it doubles the already unbearable emotional temperature of the 
room and drives the brain into bigger distress (fight or flight). 

They will either catch the emotional heat and go bigger (fight), or escape it by shutting down (flight). 

Our job is to bring the temperature down by meeting their distress with an anchor presence -steady, attached, grounded.  

The problem with traditional ‘discipline’. 

Traditional discipline (time-out, punishment, shouty voices, shame) uses emotional or physical separation as a way to bring 
children back to calm. But here’s the rub: Children can’t come back to calm on their own. It also squanders an opportunity for 
us to build their capacity to self-regulate in healthy ways. 

These strategies might look like they work, but we have to not confuse a quiet child for a calm child. 

From co-regulation to self-regulation. 

It takes lots of time and experience to build the neural pathways that will support self-regulation. Those pathways build 
through co-regulation. This provides children with the actual experience of coming back to calm safely, without having to shut 
their feelings down or put themselves away. 

When we leave them to come back to calm on their own, we’re leaving them to do the work that adults are best placed to do. 
We might not be able to do this all the time – we’re human too – and that’s okay, but it’s important we do it whenever we 
can. 

 



 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every time a child goes into distress, their young brain is calling to the adult in the room to lead it back to calm. It’s as 
though the brain is saying, ‘Can you show me how to do this regulation thing. I’ll need to practice lots with you before I 
can do it on my own.’ 

Big feelings are not an interruption (though it can certainly feel that way!) and they absolutely not a bad child or bad 
parenting. Big feelings are the training ground for self-regulation, and co-regulation IS the work that will build this. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS & FRIENDS NEWS 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen and Lunch orders: Don’t forget Friday Canteen orders by 5pm on Wednesday via School24 app  

 

 

 

Thursday lunch orders by 8.30am Wednesday via the Flexischools app 

Wine fundraiser 

In Term 4 our popular biannual wine fundraiser will be happening once again.  We are seeking one or two parents 
who would be interested in being included in email communication this year, to observe the coordination of the 
fundraiser, with the view to them taking over the role in two years time.  If you are interested and/or would like 
to have a telephone chat about the fundraiser please email lisieuxpandf@gmail.com to express your interest. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER SPONSORS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


